o The Wisdom School

= o Notice Regarding PTM

"Shape your Future"

Dear parents,
This is to inform you that PTM for Grade Pre-nur to Grade

10th has been scheduled for 27th July'24 (Saturday). Timings
will be 9:00 am to 12:00 noon. There will be off for students.

You are cordially invited for the same to know about the
performance of your ward.

Looking forward to see you.

Regards

The Wisdom School
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